
 
Adam M. Ramos 
aramos@hinckleyallen.com 
Direct Dial:  401-457-5164 

 
 
 
November 18, 2021 
         
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk 
Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI  02888 
 
Re:  Petition of PPL Corporation, PPL Rhode Island Holdings, LLC, National Grid 

USA, and The Narragansett Electric Company for Authority to Transfer 
Ownership of The Narragansett Electric Company to PPL Rhode Island Holdings, 
LLC and Related Approvals; Docket No. D-21-09 

Dear Ms. Massaro: 

Enclosed please find PPL Corporation (“PPL”) and PPL Rhode Island Holdings, LLC’s (“PPL 
RI”) responses to four data requests for which attachments were inadvertently omitted from the 
original submittals. PPL and PPL RI re-submit these responses in their original form with the 
intended attachments included. These responses and attachments consist of the following: 

PPL-DIV 2-23 (filed 7/9/2021), with Attachment PPL-DIV 2-23-1; 

PPL-DIV 2-54 (filed 7/9/2021), with Attachments PPL-DIV 2-54-1; PPL-DIV 2-54-2; 
PPL-DIV 2-54-3; and PPL-DIV 2-54-4; 

 
PPL-DIV 7-45 (filed 9/28/2021), with Attachments PPL-DIV 7-45-1; PPL-DIV 7-45-2; 
PPL-DIV 7-45-3; and PPL-DIV 7-45-4; and 

 
PPL-OER 1-15 (filed 10/6/2021), with Attachment OER 1-15-1 

Enclosed please find an original and four copies of these responses with their attachment(s). 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have 
any questions. 
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Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Adam M. Ramos 
 

AMR:cw 
Enclosures 
 

cc: Service List D-21-09 (via e-mail only) 


